
Meridian Model Flyers Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Meeting Minutes – December  07/10 – Submitted by Don Billey(Secretary) 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:35 PM by Rick Farrell(President) 
 
Attendance – 23 
  
Treasurer report by Dave E. 

• Current bank balance $1497.55 

• Cashable  GIC $1000 

• Membership for 2011 at 11 members 
 
 

Field Report 

• Field is in good shape.  Lots of snow.  Runway is in excellent condition 
 

Correspondence 

• None 
 
Old Business 

• Dog park fence in north west corner.  Even though we had the fence extended, people from the dog park 
are still walking around the fence into the bush .  Dave E will  purchase more signs 

• Indoor Fun Flys at the PERC.  See Sept minutes for schedule 

• Our books need to be redone for 2008 and 2009 as there was a phone number for one director that was 
wrong 

• Zone Meeting-Change in Insurance coverage.  We may now fly on private land as long as we have the 
owner’s permission.  See MAAC site for additional insurance 

• Ernie R. will check our point status with Hobby Wholesale  
 

 
 

New Business 

• Art B. wanted to know if anyone is interested in going to a Joe Nall or Florida Jets, etc  ? 

• The Tomahawk  curling rink is not being used anymore.  It might be possible for us to rent the facility 
for indoor fun flys.  Rick will look into this. 

• We need MAAC signs for our indoor fun flys at the PERC. 
 
 
 

Meeting  adjourned at 7:46 PM 


